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Neighbor Consent and Support for Deck Construction at 2100 Maricourt Street

Wed, Apr 23, 2025 at 12:22

HARMON, WILLIAM L MSgt USAF ANG 118 CS/SCOI <william.harmon.5@us.af.mil> PM

To: "ndrouse@gmail.com" <ndrouse@gmail.com>
Cc: Lauren Harmon <lauren@origintn.com>

To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing as the residents of 2102 Maricourt Street and the closest neighbors to Brad and Natalie
Gearin, who reside at 2100 Maricourt Street. We are aware of their intention to build a new deck that will
extend closer to our shared property line.

We have reviewed the proposed plans and have full confidence that the Gearins are undertaking this project
with care and responsibility. They have clearly communicated their intentions, and we are confident that the
construction will be done using high-quality materials and with adherence to proper building practices.

In our opinion, the new deck will be a tasteful and valuable addition—not only to their home but to the
surrounding neighborhood as well. We believe it will enhance the overall aesthetic and livability of the area.

Please accept this letter as our formal statement of support for their project. We have no objections to the
deck’s proximity to our property and are in favor of them moving forward as proposed.

Sincerely,
Lee and Lauren Harmon

Residents of 2102 Maricourt Street

//SIGNED//

William (Lee) Harmon, MSgt, USAF

Cyber Transport Systems NCOIC

118th Communications Squadron, 118th Wing, TNANG
DSN 844-8632 / COMM (615) 660-8632

William.Harmon.5@us.af.mil
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